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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 8:48 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: MOX - constituent comments

Thanks for sharing! 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Apr 30, 2014, at 6:34 PM, "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor – Here are a few messages from constituent emails we’ve received about MOX: 

  

I don't want to waste your time. I just wanted to say thank you for sticking up for the 

MOX project.  

It has brought busniess here,People here, and helped skilled crafts find work. So 

thank you for wanting it to stay alive 

  

I want to thank you for trying to save our project! It means a lot to me that you guys 

in Columbia are fighting for us! I hope it works! We really need this in our area! It will 

absolutely devastate aiken. I moved here and bought a house with my family, I have 

no idea what I am going to do and I am sure I am not alone! Just so you know a lot of 

people are really hoping they change their minds about building MOX. Good luck and 

thank you! 

  

Thank you Gov. Haley. We appreciate the leaders of SC fighting for us at the MOX 

Project. 

  

I am an employee of the Mox Project and very concerned about this latest 

development. 

Please continue to fight for this project as my livelihood as well as others depend on 

the government and Obama honoring their commitment to this project and its 

employees. 
  

  

  
Rebecca S. Schimsa 
Deputy Legal Counsel 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561 

  


